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.​Flocabulary Quiz 
The next vocabulary quiz is scheduled for Wednesday, 
December 11. Students will receive the new word list and 
vocabulary work on Monday, December 2​. 
 
Thanksgiving Break 
Students have no school Wednesday-Friday, November 
27-29. 
 
Holiday Band Concert 
You are invited to attend the Holiday Band Concert 
hosted by Chatfield’s middle school and fifth grade band 
on Thursday, December 12 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Treat Street, Sixth Grade Brunch and 
Tentative Movie Field Trip 
Friday, December 20:​ Baked goods will be needed and 
appreciated for Chatfield’s annual Christmas Treat 
Street. We are tentatively planning a field trip to see the 
movie, Mr. Rogers as a whole middle school. Following 
the movie, we will serve sixth graders a pancake 
brunch. A sign-up genius will be a viable soo. Please 
consider signing-up to donate your time or an item 
needed to make our brunch successful! A permission 
slip will go home soon! 
 
Christmas Break 
December 23-January 4. Students return January 6. 
 
Charged Laptop 
Students are expected to come to school each day with a 
charged laptop. Please remind students to charge their 
laptop. 
 
Box Tops Wanted! 
Please send in your box tops to your child’s homeroom 
teacher with their teacher’s name labeled on the bag. 
 
 

P.I.E. Meeting 
November 18 @ 3:45 p.m. 

 

 
To better understand how an 
ecosystem functions, students 
played Food Chain Checkers. 

_____________________________________ 
 

Mrs. Bierbusse​: (810) 538-1726 or e-mail: 
jbierbusse@chatfieldschool.org 

 
Mrs. Wolinski​: (810) 538-1725 or e-mail: 

awolinski@chatfieldschool.org 
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Sixth Grade Christmas Centerpiece 
Team Building Challenge 
Thursday December 12, sixth grade students will 
work in teams to design and create a Christmas 
centerpiece to be featured at Treat Street. We are 
encouraging students to be creative. We would like 
them to bring craft-like objects or Christmas items 
(lights are acceptable) to school Wednesday, 
December 17 to be used in their team’s design. 
Items should be inexpensive or things found around 
the house. Thank You! 
 
Ecosystems Test 
Scheduled for Monday, November 25. 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 


